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Heller Speaks with VFW Chief on Veterans’ Benefits 

(Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at a Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs hearings titled, “Joint SVAC/HVAC Hearing on the Legislative Presentation of the Veterans of Foreign Wars.” During the hearing, Senator Heller questioned Veterans of Foreign Wars Commander in Chief John Biedrzycki on variety of topics pertaining to the care of our veterans, including the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Choice Program, care and benefits for female veterans, the accuracy of the VA disability claims backlog statistics, and establishing a Court Appointed Veterans Advocate.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Click HERE or below to watch.
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